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Come Join Truth Trackers! 
Our Truth Trackers youth program is up and running for our 2017-2018 club year!   

This is a graded program for kids age 4 through 6th grade.  We meet each 

Wednesday night 6:30-8:15 pm, from September to May.  Join us as we enjoy       

exciting gym games, skits, puppets, themed nights, songs, Bible exploration and 

verse memorization! There are also fun family events scheduled throughout the 

year!  Come join the fun!   

Please Note! - No Club on   

Wednesday, October 4th 

But don’t be sad -  

You can join us at our 

Revival Meetings 

with Dr. Mark Kittrell  

Oct 1-4, 2017 

Sunday 10:30am, 6:00 pm 

Monday thru Wednesday @ 7:00pm 

Earn Club 

 T-shirts by  

attending club 

for 3 weeks! 

 

Fall Campfire and  

Cookout Night 

Wednesday, October 11th 
 

We will be hosting our annual Truth Tracker’s 

Campfire and Cookout Night on Wednesday, 

October 11th!  This exciting fall event is open to 

the entire church as well as Truth Tracker families 

and friends.  So, come join us at the church pavilion  

for this fun family night!   

The night includes games, a 

Bible devotion, handbook 

time, and lots of good food!  

Please note that all clubbers 

should come ready to recite 

weeks 2 & 3 in their memory 

books. Scripture Spies and 

Faith Force should have    

devotions completed for  weeks 2 & 3 as well in  

order to stay on track!! We will end our night 

around a campfire making yummy 

s’mores!   

Hamburgers and hot dogs will be 
provided.  We are encouraging all 

families to bring some food to 

share.  Please see Donna Wilson for more  infor-
mation.   

Note the early start time—6:00 pm.  

Please dress warm!   


